
 

 

 

 

CLARIFICATION NOTE NO. 1 – CLARIFICATION REQUEST 

 

 

To: 

 

All Prospective Interested Parties 

Ref. no.: 

 

EOI 2/2021 

Subject: 

 

Expression of Interest for the Provision of lawyers for the 

Pre-1995 Unit (2) 

 

Date: 23rd November 2022 

 

Reference is made to the above-captioned tender for which the deadline for submission of 

offers is 7th December 2022 at noon.  Hereunder please find Clarification, which are 

construed to form an integral part of the Tender Document. 

 

 

Question 1: 

I would like to ask whether the initial meeting with the tenants can be held at my private legal 

office, rather than the Housing Authority Offices.  
 

Answer 1:   

Requests to hold initial meetings at lawyers' offices are considered on a case-by-case basis. 

These are subject to an agreement between the lawyer, the client and the Housing Authority.  

 

 

 

All other EOI documents, conditions and requirements, which are not superseded by this 

clarification remain in place. 

 

 

 

 

Matthew Zerafa (signed)____ 

Housing Authority 


